
The following information was provided to ISSC: 

 
On Monday November 13, 2017, the Washington State Department of 
Health closed the Maury Island Geoduck Tract #10150 to the 
commercial harvest of geoduck due to PSP toxin results on November 
13 of 145µg/100g from geoduck collected on November 9. The Puyallup 
Tribe of Indians harvested geoduck on November 11 which is in the 
process of being recalled. At this time the following companies are 
identified in this recall: North American Natural Seafood Inc (WA-1654-
SS) and Neptune Seafood (WA-1765-SS).  
 
We will notify receiving states as we obtain information regarding 
distribution outside Washington State. It is Washington State’s 
understanding that the implicated shellfish companies are in the 
process of contacting their customers. We will provide additional 
information and details of distribution as it becomes available. 
 
Please contact Clara Hard with any questions: 
 
Clara Hard 
Shellfish Licensing and Certification Section 
Office of Environmental Health & Safety 
Washington State Department of Health 
PO Box 47824 
Olympia, WA 98504-7824 
Phone:  360-236-3314 
Fax:  360-236-2257 
E-mail:  clara.hard@doh.wa.gov   

 

 

 
__________________________________________ 

Interstate Shellfish Sanitation Conference 
209-1 Dawson Road 

Columbia, SC 29223-1740 
 

Phone:     803-788-7559 
Fax:          803-788-7576 
Email:       issc@issc.org 
Website:  www.issc.org 
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